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Close of Takeover Offer melbana.com

MELBOURNE, 5 FEBRUARY 2020

Melbana Energy Limited ACN 066 447 952 (Melbana Energy) advises that the offers made under the off-
market takeover bid made by Melbana Energy for all of the ordinary shares in Metgasco Limited (Metgasco)
closed at 7.00pm (Sydney time) on Friday, 31 January 2020.

Melbana Energy received acceptances under the offers in respect of 27.81% of the ordinary shares in
Metgasco.

Melbana Energy expects that the Melbana Energy shares to be issued to those Metgasco shareholders who
accepted the Offer will be issued in accordance with the terms of the Offer on or before 14 February 2020.

This notice has been approved by a resolution of the independent directors of Melbana Energy.

For further information please contact

Ms Melanie Leydin
Company Secretary
+61 3 8625 6000



